
Recall: Midwest Foods is NOT Associated

No illnesses have been reported in connection with this voluntary recall at 

the time of this alert. The recalled cilantro was harvested between October 4, 

2019 and October 17, 2019 and can be identified by cartons labeled Arroyo 

Grande, bearing a green sticker with a date between and including 

October 4, 2019 and October 17, 2019 and containing either 

30 or 60 bunches of cilantro bound with a Talley Farms twist tie.

Midwest Foods is NOT Associated with this recall. We do not carry the 

affected product. 

If you have any questions feel free to reach out to your 

Business Development Associate or contact customer service at 

773.927.8870.

Talley Farms is voluntarily recalling Cilantro (Arroyo Grande Brand) due 
to a possible Cyclospora Health Risk.
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